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July 9, 2020 

Good afternoon Liberty Families, 

Due to the recent decision by our LUHSD School Board to push back the start of school to Aug 10th, we are going to 

cancel the walk-thru event scheduled for July 15th – 20th.  In-lieu of having a walk-thru event, we will be having a Picture 

Day/Textbook & Schedule pick-up event for students (no parent required to attend) on July 27th – July 31st.  There will be a 

make-up day once we return to school for students not able to attend during the week of July 27th.   

Our plan will ensure proper social distancing, the wearing of facemasks, and minimizing the number of people on campus 

at one time.   We will be sending out additional information with further details later next week, including the safety 

precautions we will be taking in accordance with the country health guidelines.      

In the meantime, please continue to complete the following items from home.  We are requesting that these be 

completed by July 26th: 

 Data confirmation (MANDATORY FOR ALL):  Beginning on July 6th, you can log in to your parent portal 

account and complete the data confirmation process.   

 

 Online Store purchases:  Beginning on July 6th, the online store will be open to purchase items that would 

typically be purchased at walk thru, i.e. Yearbooks, PE clothes, class shirts, etc.   

 Residency Verification:  All new students to Liberty (even if you have a sibling) need to complete 
residency verification.  You can drop off the required documents in the main office (A3) or email them to 
weild@luhsd.net.  This must be done before returning to school. 

 
We hope you continue to enjoy your summer vacation.  Please continue to monitor your email and our 

website for additional information. 
 
 

Stronger Together, 
 

Liberty High School Administration 
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